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CUSTOMER NOTICE OF AMENDMENT TO KCC CERTIFICATE 

TO: All Intrastate Shippers on ONEOK NGL Pipeline, L.L.C. in the State of Kansas 

RE: Docket No. 15-0NEP-329-COC at the Kansas Corporation Commission 

On January 30, 2015, ONEOK NGL Pipeline, L.L.C. filed an application with the Kansas 
Corporation Commission requesting permission to amend its certificate of convenience and 
necessity to transact the business of a liquids pipeline common carrier in the State of Kansas. 

The new route ONEOK NGL Pipeline, L.L.C. seeks to serve is from Bushton, Kansas to Conway, 
Kansas. The new tariff rate relating to this new route was filed for approval in Docket No. 
15-0NEP-297-TAR. 

The application may be acted upon within thirty days of the filing. If you would like to protest this 
filing, you should do so within the thirty day period. You may file a protest in one of three 
manners: 

• You may intervene in the docket by having an attorney submit a petition for intervention 
in accordance with K.A.R. 82-1-225 and filing a written protest; or 

• You may send an informal protest to the Commission without intervening by mailing it 
to the attention of Leo Haynos, Chief of Pipeline Safety, Kansas Corporation 
Commission, 1500 SW Arrowhead Road, Topeka, Kansas 66604; or 

• You may telephone Leo Haynos, Chief of Pipeline Safety, at 785-271-3278. 
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